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LAST WEEKΩS RECORD 

Bible School                            98 

Worship Service                 136 

Sunday Evening                                                        90 

Wednesday Evening                               83 

Contribution__________________________$3,846.20 

SERVING THE CONGREGATION 

MARCH 19, 2016 

Announcements:                                       Dwyane Dennis 

Scripture Reader:                           Ron Taffe 

Opening Prayer:           Michael Michener 

Song Director:                              Craig McKnight 

Sermon:                            Jimmy Hyde  

Closing Prayer:                                   Clavin Norwood 

SERVING AT THE LORDΩS TABLE 

NORTH         SOUTH          

Mitch Harmon                                                       Jim Cross 

Joe Akins                                  Henry Arthur 

AT THE BACK OF AUDITORIUM 

Lynn Harmon                       Burl Vanlandingham  

USHERS 

Bob Perry                                   Joe Curtis 

GREETERS 

Foyer:                                 Bob & Louise Perry 

Elevator:                                     Joe & Amber Curtis 

NURSERY ATTENDANT 

Anita Sharp 

ASSISTING OUTSIDE ELEVATOR DOOR 

Don Mack 

PROJECTION & AUDIO CONTROL 

Nathan Kelly                                       Scott Perry 

EVENING WORSHIP 

Opening Prayer:                    Cary Leonard 

Song Director:                 Craig McKnight 

Scripture Reader:                Mark Michener 

Sermon:                                    Jimmy Hyde 

Closing Prayer:                        Carl Weeks 

SERVING AT THE LORDΩS TABLE 

NORTH    SOUTH 

Eric Park                    Jim Pettyjohn 

VOLUNTEER CLEANING THIS WEEK: Team #7 

WEDNESDAY NIGHT SERVICE 

MARCH 22, 2016 

Song Director:                 Craig McKnight 

Devotional:         Jimmy Hyde 

Classes for All Ages 

VAN DRIVER 

Tracy Gettle 

If you are unable to serve this week, please notify 

FRANK ROMBERG 405-481-6500 
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Tenth and Bell—P.O. Box 1228—Shawnee, OK 74802-1228 

Office: 405-273-3065  Fax: 405-275-7720 

Email: tenthandbell@sbcglobal.net   Website: shawneecentralcofc.org 

MINISTERS: 

Jimmy Hyde 

Nathan Kelly 

ELDERS: 

Dennis Brodersen 

Paul Harris 

Steve Kelly 

Bob Perry 

Bob Stephens 

DEACONS: 

Dale Beard 

Jim Cross 

Joe Curtis 

Tracy Gettle 

Keith Lawrence 

Craig McKnight 

Michael Michener 

Scott Perry 

Frank Romberg 

Ron Taffe 

SECRETARY: 

Michelle McKnight 
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MISSIONS: 

Larry Sullivan—Germany 

Haiti Children’s Home 

Hope Harbor Children’s Home 

Liflyfield Christian & Adoption 

Nicaragua 

Search 

Southern Africa Bible College 
        



#/.4).5).' 02!9%2 #/.#%2.3 

Kyrian Anderson (young friend of the Hyde's with          

Leukemia), Chad Beard, Carol Brodersen,  Nancy Burlison, 

Betty Caldwell (sister of Linda Carpenter), Harold      

Carothers, Blake Carter (great grandson of Sue Merritt), 

Sherri Collins, Norma Cowden, Thelma Divine, Babe Doyle, 

Fredith Hanifan, Leslie Hawkins (mother of Amber Curtis), 

Shelly Carter Johnson, John Johnston, Larry Kelly, Teresa 

Mead, Thearlene Morris, Andy Peerson (brother to Royce 

Peerson), Sue Riedel, Katie Carter Rose (niece of Denise 

Beard), Rhetta Smith, Pam Snider (daughter of Dennis & 

Carol Brodersen), Dorothy Strickland, John Sullivan,    

Howard Vanlandingham, Brenda Wright (daughter of 

Kathryn Shields), Emma White, Iva Williams (mother of 

Cathy Rose).  

All these members and friends have continuing health 

concerns or other  special circumstances.  

They appreciate your interest and prayers. 
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Cathy Harmon had outpatient surgery 
on Monday, March 13th at Midwest 
City Regional Hospital. 

 

Blake Carter, the great grandson of Sue Merritt, has 
his first consultation with the doctors in Dallas for an 
experimental treatment on Friday, March 17th. Please 
keep this family and the doctors in your prayers as 
they work to help Blake. 

Richard Fleming, the nephew of Debbie Taffe has 
been diagnosed with blood clots in his legs that are 
inoperable and preventing him from walking. Please 
pray for his healing and comfort. 

Linda CarpenterΩs brother-in-law Ron, is not doing 
well. He and his wife Betty live in Tulsa. Please keep 
this family in your prayers. 

&!-),9 .%73 

We have a lot to look forward to here at Central. We 

all have been working to love our neighbors. Our 

Agape’ Tree in the foyer is growing with more and 

more leaves. A big thank you to all of you who are   

taking the time to share how God is working in our 

church family.  We have been in prayer for the last  

several weeks for those we want to invite to our 

Friends and Family day on April  2nd. We have two 

weeks left, so it’s time to begin making those calls and 

personal invites. Make sure to grab some invitation 

postcards next time you pass by the tables next to the 

doors. May God bless us as we work to glorify Him and 

share the good news of Jesus.   

The Urgency of GodΩs Love 

If you saw your neighbors children playing with    

matches would you be reluctant to speak up because 

you might say the wrong thing or hurt their feelings?  If 

your neighbors house was on fire.  Would you be too 

busy to run and tell them? If you knew someone was 

planning on breaking into your neighbors home to kill 

them would you stay silent in fear that they might not 

believe you? The answer to all three questions is no. 

We wouldn’t allow hurt feelings, business, or fear of 

rejection keep us from helping our neighbors if they 

were in danger. Yet spiritually speaking our neighbors 

who don’t know Jesus or who haven’t obeyed the   

Gospel are condemned by God. Their eternal lives are 

lost. Should we risk hurt feelings, leave our business, 

and bring our evidence to our neighbors to convince 

them they need to be saved? Jesus tells us how people 

are saved. 

άWhoever believes and is baptized will be saved, but 

whoever does not believe will be condemned.έ  

Mark 16:16-17 NIV 

It’s that simple. It begins with belief that ends in      

baptism. This is how Jesus described the path to       

salvation.   

Let’s join together as we consider the urgency of the Gospel 

of Jesus Christ. See you Sunday.  

Your brother 

Jimmy Hyde  

Remember your homework this week! 

Read John 17 

òGreater love has no one 

than this, that one lay 

down his life for his 

friends.ó 

John 15:13 

,//+).' !(%!$ 

MARCH 15—Youth Mini Lock In 

MARCH 19—Dinner & Devo @ Parks’ Home 

APRIL 2—Friends & Family Day 
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Fellow Christians, Thank you so much 

for your acts of kindness shown to 

me while in the hospital getting a 

pacemaker. Also for the prayers offered on my behalf. 

Sincerely, John Aylor 

4)04/. (/-% 

Our March collection for the Tipton 
Home will be toilet bowl cleaner. 
Please place them in the barrel in the 
foyer.  Thank you. 

9/54( .%73 
 
"Ù .!4(!. +%,,9 
 
Sunday we have our dinner-n-devo at the Parkôs 
home. Lysa has asked that you bring either a 
dessert or drinks. Hopefully you wonôt be too worn 
out from spring break to attend. Also, we have our 
friends and family day coming up. The youth 
group will be meeting in the auditorium for class 
that day. Besides all that, donôt forget about all 
your LTC practices.  
  
Have you ever had a really good friend that you 
did not like when you first met? Back when I was 
in second or third grade, this set of twins started 
coming to central. They were big and their     
glasses were even bigger, so naturally I didnôt like 
them. They were different and I already had my 
group of friends. It wasnôt until one of my best 
friendôs parents made him go over to the         
Stephens, I mean ñtheirò, house that things 
changed. He told me they were fun and had an 
awesome play room. I was still a little skeptical 
but eventually they grew on me and become 
some of my best friends, including my best man. 
The apostles treated Paul the same way I treated 
Matt and Andy, I mean the twins. Barnabas has to 
be that bridge between the new guy and the core 
group. We can all be a little judgmental and stand
-offish at times, but itôs amazing what God will 
make happen when you give someone a chance. 
Be a loving neighbor and give your neighbor a 
chance to ñwowò you.  

.%7 #(52#( &!-),9 -%-"%23 

We have new Central church family members. Please 

welcome Bo and Lois Carter along with their children 

Blake and Lydia into our congregation. Bo is the 

grandson of Sue Merritt and grew up in this           

congregation. Their address is: 

 1927 Aspen Place 

 Shawnee, OK 74804 

Phone: 405-275-2907 

Preparation for our 2017 pictorial 
directory is now underway, and 
we need updated photos of each 
member.  Please use the sign-up 
sheet in the foyer to choose a 
time on one of the next few    

Sundays to get your picture taken.  Times are         
conveniently scheduled immediately following our 
morning worship time, after lunch, and just prior to 
our afternoon assembly.  See Michael or Jennifer 
Michener if you have questions. 

It is time to get geared up for our annual Friends and 

Family Day scheduled this year for April 2nd. After 

our Sunday morning worship service we will have 

lunch over at the Municipal Auditorium. This year, our 

deacon Keith Lawrence will be smoking ribs for us and 

we will have fried chicken. We need the ladies to 

please sign up to bring side items and desserts. We 

also will need people to help set up, serve and to help 

clean up. Many hands make light work. The sign up 

sheet is on the table in the foyer. If you have any  

questions please see Michelle. 


